
From: Robin Crotty
To: Robin Crotty
Subject: FW: Closure 4 th St
Date: Monday, July 27, 2020 9:18:42 AM

From: Susan Lovett 
Date: July 24, 2020 at 6:30:53 PM MDT
To: Participate <participate@ketchumidaho.org>
Subject: Closure 4 th St

﻿Please reopen the stretch of 4th st now closed.     It is an obvious detriment to the
businesses located there. They are not visible to shoppers.    Parking is hard enough to
find this summer- reducing parking spaces for  pedestrian congregation is ludicrous.
  No one should be gathering together this summer!   And no one is in that stretch.  Is
the city council watching?   

Sent from my iPad
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